
  

 

What’s happening? 

Nov. 12th  School Closure 

Nov. 28th End of Year Concert  

Nov. 30th Year 6/7 Aquatics 

Dec. 11th Reception to Year 5/6 Waterworld 

 Term 4, Week 4                               Thursday, November 8th , 2018 

LEARNING    COOPERATION    RESPECT    TEAMWORK   SAFETY    FUN    HONESTY   FRIENDSHIP 

 

49a Kensington Way, Burton 5110 

Phone: (08) 8280 6277 Facsimile: (08) 8280 6311       

Email: dl.1844_admin@schools.sa.edu.au         Website: www.burtonps.sa.edu.au 

Acting Principal: Nic Dale   

Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe we are nearly half way 

through Term 4! 

Remembrance Day 

This year marks the 100th anniversary of 

Armistice, which ended the First World War in 

1918. We will be holding an assembly at 11am 

on Friday to remember those that have fought 

in all wars and conflicts. 

End of Year Raffle: 

Tickets will be coming home on Monday for our 

end of year raffle, to be drawn at our school 

concert on Wednesday November 28th.  

There are some amazing prizes to be won. First 

prize is goods to the value of $250. Second 

prize is a gift hamper to the value of $100 and 

third prize is a gift basket to the  value of $50. 

There is also a special prize for the family 

selling the most tickets. 

Tickets cost $1.00 each with 5 tickets in a 

book. We would greatly appreciate the selling 

of these tickets with ticket stubs and money 

returned to the office by 9.00am November 

28th. If you are able to sell any more tickets, 

please see the front office. 

 

School Closure 
Please remember that 

our school will be closed 

on Monday 12th 

November. 

Parent Opinion Survey 

Thank you to those parents that have returned 

the parent opinion survey. The survey will support 

our work around improving the learning and 

wellbeing of all our students and ensuring that we 

meet the needs of all our stakeholders. If you 

have not yet completed the survey, please do so 

by Friday 16th November and return it to the front 

office. 

Nic Dale (Acting Principal) 

BURTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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The character strength we focussed on the  

previous week was Curiosity 

Congratulations to the following students. 

Room Character Strength Classroom Certificate 

1 Savannah Gill Brody Sykes 

2 Hailey Gardner Kakdika Meas 

3 Ebony Bowman Ashyla Steer 

4 Laylahnee Franey Charlee Hanson 

5 Chantelle Clark Ebony Wells 

6 Jayden Absolom Lachlan Norris 

7 Jaylen Flores Ruby Trenowden 

8 Bruck Yohanes Abbie Watkins 

9 Leyna Nguyen Ricky Truong 

10 Eliza Dolphin Edna Jasarevic 

11 Archie Atwell Zahra Safdari 

12 Jack Trenwoden Leon Priori 

13 Tyrese Lockey-McColl Hannah Ruf 

14 Eman Alaboody Emma Gourlay 

14a Shezad Baba Jelena Pavic 

15 Seng Phankhounnivongsa Brayden Mullins 

16 Jazmine Sampson Isabella Priori 

17 Nevaeh Halwes Natalie Findlay 

18 Daniel Cleland Anthony Gower-Neang 

19 Henry Armstrong Nikola Miletic 

20 Gloire Banywene Cheynel San-Ream 

Christmas Raffle Donations 

We are having a Christmas raffle again 

this year and need donations. Please 

send along any 

suitable gifts or food 

items to be included. 

Raffle tickets will be 

available Monday.  

End of Year Concert  

Sausage Sizzle 

Reminder: Please send your orders to 

the front office with your money by 

Wednesday 21st November 9am. 

 

Sausages: $2.00 

Vegetable Patties: $2.00 



  

 

Christian Agagliate Seth Jennings 

Hunter Armstrong Eli Jennings 

Henry Armstrong Jelena Pavic 

San San Dopmul Mickayla Pope 

Ashley Dormontt Jessica Sampson 

Ryan Ellis Jazmine Sampson 

Teagan Harris Nicole Amor 

Dannika Jennings Tyson Amor 

Daniel Behroozi Mehdiabadi Mackenzie Knight 

Chelsea Mackenzie Madison McManus 

Nikola Miletic Jai Thomas 

 

Children’s University Graduation - 2018 

Children’s University is a voluntary program offered to students in years 4-7 which aims to provide 

high quality out of school hour’s activities to children. In partnership with The University of Adelaide, 

Children’s University aims to raise student aspirations and develop a love of learning by 

encouraging students to complete 30 hours of additional learning per year. Children are rewarded 

for their participation in the program with certificates and a formal graduation ceremony held at the 

University of Adelaide.  

This year’s Children’s University graduation was held on Tuesday the 11th of November at Bonython 

Hall, University of Adelaide. The graduation ceremony was attended by 22 students who completed 

a minimum of 30 hours of additional learning. Students were presented with a certificate of 

achievement by the professor vice chancellor of the Adelaide University. Following the ceremony 

students and families were invited to attend a dinner and take part in activities.  

Children’s University will continue in 2019 in some capacity. Information on how to register will be 

available early next year. 

Congratulations to the Graduates of 2018 


